
March 5, 2019 
 
Dear Friends of Life, 
The recent change in the abortion laws, such as the one in New York State, which 
states that it is legal to take the life of an unborn child anytime during the 
pregnancy, makes it imperative that we be present at the Sonoma/Marin Fair.  Our 
fair booth allows us to speak out for the babies in the womb who are not able to 
speak for themselves.  Just being at the Fair with our materials which promote 
respect for human life from conception to a natural death, makes an impression on 
those who walk by.  So please join us in this important work. 
 
This year, 2019, is the 80th Anniversary of the Sonoma/Marin Fair so come and 
celebrate! 
 
We thank our loyal volunteers and hope to see you again this year.  Should you 
have friends who might like to join us by taking a shift at the booth, please 
encourage them to give Amy a call.   We also thank those of you who send a 
financial contribution which makes our participation at the fair possible.  The 
Petaluma Fair booth would not happen without your generous commitment. 
 
  Thankfully, our expenses remain the same at $1000 and break down as follows: 
    $460 rent for the booth 
    $100 insurance 
    $140 passes for our volunteers 
    $300 literature 
 
The fair will run from Wednesday, June 19 thru Sunday, June 23.  We will need 30 
volunteers.  If you are able to work a 3 or 4-hour shift please call 
 Amy Lane @ 707-225-2094 or email Amy at alberion@hotmail.com.                                 
 

Please be generous with your time and resources so that we will be able to share 
our message with the thousands of fair goers.  Please make your check payable to 
Sonoma County Pro Life and indicate on your check that it is for the Petaluma Fair 
booth.  Send your tax-deductible contributions to:    

                             Sonoma County Pro Life 
   P.O. Box 4035 
   Santa Rosa, CA  95402  
 



Your outstanding support is greatly appreciated.  Thank You. 
Blessings! 
Winnie Kingsbury   707-280-9484 
 
 


